
From: Victim Services Haldimand Norfolk [mailto:vshn@victimserviceshn.com]  
Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 12:33 PM 
To: Tracey Cassidy <tcassidy@haldimandcounty.on.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Victim Service Donation  

 

 

Caution 
This email is NOT from a Haldimand County Employee 

 

 

 
Good Afternoon Tracey,  
Victim Services was wondering if the Haldimand police services board would once again 
consider our agency for a donation? 
 
Our agency continue to be under funded by the Ontario government and a lot of our programs 
run strictly on a donations bases.  
 

Sincerely,  
 
Charlene A. Gains-Lovegrove  
 
Corporate Manager 
Victim Services Haldimand Norfolk Mississaugas of the Credit 


